
 

 

 
 

19th April 2024 

 

Mini Marathon - Monday 29th April 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have been invited to take part in the TCS Mini London 

Marathon, in which the children will be encouraged to 

run/jog/walk 2.6 miles, in aid of raising money for charity 

and getting the children active!  We participated in this 

event last year and the children had lots of fun, so we are 

very excited to take on this challenge again! 

 

Our ‘mini-marathon’ will be taking place on Monday 29th 

April and we would like the children to come into school 

dressed in their PE kits and trainers for the day.  We will 

have music and running bibs to excite and motivate the 

children during the event and we hope to receive a trophy 

from TCS in recognition of our school completing this 

challenge! 

 

Just like many who complete the London Marathon, we will be raising money for a 

charity. We have chosen to raise money for the London Air Ambulance, who are a 

charity that deliver an advanced trauma team to London’s most seriously injured 

patients. In the autumn of 2024, some of the helicopters need replacing. This will cost 

£15 million and the charity rely heavily on donations to achieve this. We look forward 

to raising as much money as possible for this incredible charity! 

 

We are very excited to complete the TCS Mini London Marathon for the 2nd year 

running and look forward to taking on this challenge. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

Miss Powell 

PE Subject Leader 


